
Daily Announcements
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Sports & Teams

“On Wednesday, January 8th, the AHS Alpine Ski and Snowboard 
Racing Team braved cold temperatures and high winds for their first 
Giant Slalom race of the season at Devil’s Glen. The results were 
impressive and we would like to congratulate all participating athletes 
and acknowledge our podium placements. In the Girls Snowboarding 
category, 3rd place went to Rebecca Van Nostrand. In the Girls High 
School category, 1st place went to Clarissa Duthie and 3rd place to 
Kaitlyn Poncelet. In the Boys High School Category, Aurora High swept 
the podium! 1st place went to Calum Ormond, 2nd place to Jake 
Cowden and 3rd place to Andrew Flores. And finally in the Boys Open 
Category, 2nd place went to Caleb Niro and 3rd place to Matthew Toth. 
Congratulations to all!”  Check Instagram for photos and results.

Teacher/Staff Message
All students who need to make accommodations for the upcoming 
January exams should see their Resource Teacher in Room 309. 


